
 

 

 

 

Septic Program Summary – 2023 

Month  Regular Inspections New/Replacement  
Inspections (Part 8 ) 

January 0 5 

February 0 3 

March 0 2 

April 2 4 

May 50 5 

June 87 2 

July 61 4 

August 63 4 

September 50 6 

October 39* 4 

   

   

TOTAL 350 39 

*property at 94 Southline (Hamilton Camp) contains 8 systems   

 

This year marked the first year of Cycle 3 of the Huron Kinloss Community Septic Inspection Program. 

B.M. Ross mailed 343 letters to permanent, seasonal and WHPA property owners due for their Cycle 3 

inspection in 2023.  Letters were also sent to 116 properties which missed having an inspection in Cycle 

2, requesting they book an appointment.   

Over 90% of the landowners with properties due in 2023 met with our inspector for an appointment of 

their system.   All the WHPA properties that were on our list for 2023 have been inspected (including 2 

that were past the 5-year inspection interval).   

The Township has received 36 Part 8 applications for new/replacement septic systems in 2023, sixteen 

of those systems have already been installed.  Lot inspections and installation of systems will continue 

as long as the weather cooperates. 
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